News story: HCA ready to provide
support or advice on testing ACM
cladding

Following the terrible fire at Grenfell Tower the Government is asking local
authorities and other registered providers of social housing to identify
whether any panels used in new build or refurbishment are a particular type
of cladding made of Aluminium Composite Material (ACM).

The Homes and Communities Agency stands ready to provide support or advice on
this testing where required. If you require such support please contact:

responsesupport@hca.gsi.gov.uk
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